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* www.asthmatas.org.au

Dear Mr Stott

Thank you for your recent enquiry and subsequent letter regarding our position on smoke
management in Tasmania. As you are aware our Committee of Management met last
week at a special meeting to discuss the position of the Foundation in relation to this
issue.

We have treated this matter very seriously and acknowledge that the respiratory health of
Tasmanians is our concern.

As a result of these concerns the Committee of Management have undertaken further
investigations with a view to ensuring we can continue to have an informed position on
this matter.

I'hope to be able to advise you of the outcomes of these investigations in the coming
months.

Yours sincerely
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Cathy Beswick
CEO

Asthma Foundation of Tasmania
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